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Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2024 12:33 PM
To: Diane Messman; JLeader@comrecycling.net
Subject: Former Doberstein Continuing Obligations (CO) Audit Follow up needed
Attachments: Doberstein Cap Maint information.pdf

Good aŌernoon, Diane, and Jean.  On April 22, 2024, I met with you on the former Doberstein property (Bureau of 
RemediaƟon and Redevelopment Tracking System (BRRTS) # 02-61-000488) to review, discuss and inspect the 
conƟnuing obligaƟons associated with the closure of this site.  
 
During the site visit, I noƟced the protecƟve coaƟng on the Process Building floor needs to be reapplied and the 
concrete cap adjacent to the Process Building needs repairs to any cracks greater than ¼”.    Please submit photos when 
the repairs are completed.   
 
AƩached is informaƟon about the capped areas for your review and below is a link to the conƟnuing obligaƟons 
inspecƟon and maintenance log. You may use this log to record your annual inspecƟons.  
 
Resources for environmental professionals | | Wisconsin DNR  Link to the conƟnuing obligaƟons inspecƟon and 
maintenance log  
 
I sent you a copy of the audit form via USPS last week.   
 
Please feel free to contact me with any quesƟons or concerns.  Thank you.  
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Carrie Stoltz 
Hydrogeologist-Remediation and Redevelopment, EM Division 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue, Rhinelander, WI 54501 
Cell Phone: (715) 360-1966 
Fax: (715)365-8932 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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